From:

Sent: Thursday, 14 November 2019 2:54 PM
To: NSW Productivity Feedback

Subject: IPC

Categories: Green category

Dear Productivity Commissioner,

| agree with the stand being taken by the Nature Conservation Council in relation to preserving the role of the
Independent Planning Commission in considering applications for mining approvals.

Delegating this role just to the Planning Minister will lead to the sort of problems which we have all seen in the very
recent past. It should be obvious to everyone that this would be a backward step.

Yours sincerely





